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Question 1: Do you have any comments on our 
proposal to open access to the 5925-6425 MHz 
band for licence-exempt Wi-Fi use? 

JRC notes that the energy utilities operate 
licensed fixed links within the L6 GHz Band 
and these will need to be protected as primary 
licensed users of the spectrum.  

We encourage Ofcom to establish adequate 
provisions to address interference and 
implement an effective process to deal with 
any link degradation suffered by the energy 
sector subject to the “Polluter Pays” principle. 

Question 2: Do you have any comments on our 
technical analysis of coexistence in the 5925-
6425 MHz band? 

 No comment.  

Question 3: Do you agree with our proposal to 
remove DFS requirements for indoor Wi-Fi up 
to 200mW from the 5725-5850 MHz band? 

 No comment.  

Question 4: Do you have any comments on 
other options that may be available for Wi-Fi 
and RLANs within the 5 GHz band? 

 No comment.  
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